
 

 
Product Discontinuation 

Customer Notification 
 

 

December 19, 2023 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Skyworks Solutions, Inc is discontinuing the production 
of the following products due to the supplier exiting the business.  Skyworks Solutions, Inc. 
acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers of the intent to exit products to 
enable our customers the ability to prepare for alternatives and/or assist in their product portfolio 
renewal process.  

Skyworks Solutions, Inc appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 
continued interest in our products.  While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may 
cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product 
lines.   

 

EOL Material Alternate Material 
SKY66315-11 SKY66319-11 

 


